

Fountains CE Primary School Grantley Ripon Telephone: 01765 620631

Email: admin@grantleyfountains.n-yorks.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs P Acheson

10th September 2019

Dear Parents

On Friday 20th September, Class 4 will be going to the Chocolate Story in York where they will participate in a workshop 'Meet the Mayas – the original chocolatiers'. This trip will link in with their current history work on Ancient Maya. They will leave school after registration and travel with school staff via coach to York, returning in time for the end of the school day.

The trip has been subsidised by the Friends of Fountains and the school and we therefore ask for a contribution of £10.00 from each child, please make payment on ParentPay by Monday 16th September. Unfortunately, in the case of insufficient contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled.

During the trip, the children can wear non uniform, but will need to wear their school jumper/cardigan. Children will also require a packed lunch for the day. If you would like a packed lunch from the school kitchen, please let Mrs Mallinson know by Monday 16th September so that this can be ordered with the kitchen.

Yours faithfully

Mrs K Barker Class Teacher









